
All Saints Orthodox Christian Church 

210 Susquehanna Ave. PO Box 207 Olyphant, PA.  18447 

Fr. Paul Schellbach, Acting Rector 

336-314-1255 (Cell).  mswpadre@gmail.com 

Office Hours: 9-4, Monday thru Friday 

****************************************************************************** 

16
th

 Sunday After Pentecost.  October 13, 2013 

Fathers of the Seventh Ecumenical Council 

****************************************************************************** 

Please come forward to the Ambo at the end of Liturgy for a weekly blessing: any birthdays, 

anniversaries, names days or travelers.  A list of the 12 months will continue to be in the hall 

through the end of the month to put your first and last name at the designated day (and date if 

desired) for celebrations. 

We are in the process of creating a church school roster and also a shut-in/homebound roster. We 

will also be updating our church directory and will be getting data forms out soon! 

See information on the easel before going in hall about the 125
th

 anniversary of SS Cyril and 

Methodius Ukrainian Church with activities October 26-27; St. Tikhon’s Fall lecture series; the 

Institute of Christian Education event at Antiochian Village; Ethnic food sale at St. John’s in 

Dundaff October 19
th. 

 The diocese is looking for a woman to be on a response team for any 

sexual misconduct if any should arise.  See Fr. Paul for further information. 

I dropped off bread this past week at St. Francis of Assisi Soup Kitchen located at 500 Penn Ave 

in Scranton.   

Month of October Education Corner:  Prayer of the Hours & the Ten Commandments of How to 

Get Along With People (attributed to Ann Landers). This is from a conference that Patty 

attended entitled Noxious People: Living and Working with High Conflict Individuals, presenter 

Dennis Marikis, Ph.D. 

Saturday Vespers 6PM; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9AM 

Prayers: Marien, Betty & Amelia for health and recovery. 

****************************************************************************** 

HAVE A BLESSED WEEK! 

mailto:mswpadre@gmail.com

